
Faculty of Science

 
Under the name ‘Connecting Science’, the UvA’s Faculty of Science is launching a major recruitment  
campaign in the areas of Physics, Chemistry, Mathematics, and Computer Science. Our ambition is to 
attract top talent from all over the world to a large number of newly created faculty positions in a wide 
range of exciting scientific directions.

At the Faculty of Science, we aim to conduct research with impact on science and society. With the  
Connecting Science programme we give a boost to this ambition by: 

• Attracting top talent in prioritised fields of research
• Creating synergy through connecting disciplines
• Strengthening academic collaboration with partners
• Creating an environment where co-creation with public and private partners can flourish

 
 

For a full overview of vacancies, go to:  
www.uva.nl/connecting-science 

 

For each position, a selection committee will review the applications soon after the application deadline 
of 15 October 2019. Shortlisted candidates will be invited for an interview and asked to conduct a public 
seminar. A second interview could be part of the selection process.

Multiple faculty positions for talented
researchers in the fields of Chemistry,
Computer Science, Mathematics and Physics

More information: www.uva.nl/connecting-science


